Come Ring in The New Year with North!!

Join us for a Private Screening of BUMBLEBEE
Monday Morning - December 31, 2018 at 10:00am

Doors open at 9:45am

Merrick Cinemas
15 Fisher Ave, Merrick, NY 11566
$15 per person includes movie ticket, small soda and popcorn

Family and Friends are Welcome!
Please submit ticket requests by Wednesday, December 19™
indude name, phone number, email, number of tickets and dhedk payable to

“Lynbrook North PTA™ in an envelope marked “PTA Movie Moming”™
Please contact Sandy Moore, 516-476-2534 or smoore6040E email_com with any questions
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